
98-18: Haz Mat Regulation Changes - Proposed Rules

Information

Action

 INFORMATION

RSPA the Research and Special Projects Administration is requesting comments on the Proposed Rules announced in the
Federal Register that update the Hazardous Materials Regulations. The changes will maintain alignment with International
Standards by incorporating numerous changes to proper shipping names, hazard classes, packing groups, packaging
authorizations, air transport limitations, and vessel stowage requirements.

These changes will bring the U.S. Hazardous Material Regulations into alignment with the recent changes of the
International Maritime Dangerous Goods Code (IMDG Code), the Safe Transport of Dangerous Goods by Air (ICAO
Technical Instructions) and the United Nations Recommendations on the Transport of Dangerous Goods (UN
Recommendations.)

These proposed revisions are necessary to facilitate the transport of hazardous materials in international commerce.
Comments are due by October 2, 1998

ACTION

Employers should take note of the proposed changes and comment as appropriate. The Proposed rules were published in
the August 18th Federal Register Docket No: RSPA-98-4185.

This document is accessible online at:  http://www.access.gpo.gov/su_docs/aces/aces140.html

This is the Federal Register on line site. Check 1998 for the Federal Register year desired. Under "Issue Date" enter
08/18/98 in both the from and the to date range. Under search terms type "rspa"

Remember, comments are due by October 2nd 1998!!

http://www.access.gpo.gov/su_docs/aces/aces140.html

